2 adie W P ELBOURNE 354-2262
MELBOURNE 254-2282

COCOA 783-0920

“‘w M E 1.000 Watte At 920

: Feb 5th 1972
24 7 2 ebruary

Mr Stanwood R Morss
R R .3
Bradford, Mass 01830

Dear Mr Morss,

This will acknowledge your letter of recent date with regards
to receiption of W M E L on January 3lst 1972 from 1:44 AM to
1:58 AM EST,

I check your letter with our announcer on duty and he indicates
your information is correct.

We changed our call letters so we could tie in better with the
City Of Melbourne, "W M E L',

Best wishes in your DXing,

Sincezgely,

ck Siegel, Chief Engineer

P.O.BOX 1318 MELBOURNE, FLORIDA 32935



